Summary of Board minutes July 2020

Audience based research showed that the more vulnerable members of the community had been
hardest hit by the pandemic.

It is hoped to reopen the Farm during the school holidays and the Cinema by the end of August.

The Household Applications Committee granted consent to two properties for alterations and tree
felling / replacement. There has been a total of 358 applications so far this year.

More retail units and industrial premises are opening as the lockdown eases but some offices still
haven’t returned.

Foundation House, Icknield Way has been sold and is earmarked for redevelopment.



